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Year 6 Scriptwriting and Play Task  
Friday 10th August, 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
In recent weeks, Year 6 students have been learning how to write a script for a play. The 
process required students to create the following: 

- Character profiles for a hero and a villain 
- Setting 
- Plot 
- Stage directions  
- Dialogue between characters 

 
Teachers from all 3 Year 6 classes have chosen 4-5 exceptional scripts from their own class to 
be performed in our school hall on Wednesday, 29th August from 11.50-1.25pm. Students who 
did not have their scripts chosen will be acting out roles from the chosen scripts.  
 
If you are available, we would love for you to come along and watch our performance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Ben Kirk, Tammy Parbery and Adam Hughes  
 
 
 
 

 
 


